Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động tự tải tài liệu khi cần!

ENGLISH 8 Unit 2: LIFE IN THE COUTRYSIDE

Question 1: What does the man think about the seasons in the countryside?A. terribleB. wonderfulC. boringD. badQuestion 2: Where does he think city dwellers spend half their lives?A. indoorsB. outdoorsC. at schoolD. at the markQuestion 3: What does the man love watching in the countryside?A. farmersB. cropsC. animalsD. tractorsQuestion 4: What does the man say about the seasonal food?A. badB. sweetC. deliciousD. saltyPart 2: Listen to a boy talking about his village. Choose the best answer A or B.Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now.A. TrueB. FalseQuestion 2: The village has electricity now.A. TrueB. FalseQuestion 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village.A. TrueB. FalseQuestion 4: The children used to go a long way to school.A. TrueB. False	cet
Question 2: Where does he think city dwellers spend half their lives? A. indoors B. outdoors C. at school D. at the mark Question 3: What does the man love watching in the countryside? A. farmers B. crops C. animals D. tractors Question 4: What does the man say about the seasonal food? A. bad B. sweet C. delicious D. salty Part 2: Listen to a boy talking about his village. Choose the best answer A or B. Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now. A. True B. False Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	ccet
A. indoors B. outdoors C. at school D. at the mark Question 3: What does the man love watching in the countryside? A. farmers B. crops C. animals D. tractors Question 4: What does the man say about the seasonal food? A. bad B. sweet C. delicious D. salty Part 2: Listen to a boy talking about his village. Choose the best answer A or B. Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now. A. True B. False Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	cet
Question 3: What does the man love watching in the countryside? A. farmers B. crops C. animals D. tractors Question 4: What does the man say about the seasonal food? A. bad B. sweet C. delicious D. salty Part 2: Listen to a boy talking about his village. Choose the best answer A or B. Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now. A. True B. False Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	cet
A. farmers B. crops C. animals D. tractors Question 4: What does the man say about the seasonal food? A. bad B. sweet C. delicious D. salty Part 2: Listen to a boy talking about his village. Choose the best answer A or B. Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now. A. True B. False Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
A. farmers B. crops C. animals D. tractors Question 4: What does the man say about the seasonal food? A. bad B. sweet C. delicious D. salty Part 2: Listen to a boy talking about his village. Choose the best answer A or B. Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now. A. True B. False Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
A. bad B. sweet C. delicious D. salty Part 2: Listen to a boy talking about his village. Choose the best answer A or B. Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now. A. True B. False Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
A. bad B. sweet C. delicious D. salty Part 2: Listen to a boy talking about his village. Choose the best answer A or B. Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now. A. True B. False Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
Part 2: Listen to a boy talking about his village. Choose the best answer A or B. Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now. A. True B. False Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now. A. True B. False Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
Question 2: The village has electricity now. A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
A. True B. False Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village. A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
A. True B. False Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.	
A THE BEARS	
Part 3: . Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.	•
Question 1: A. activity B. sick C. think D. city Question 2: A busy B. pictures que C. support	
Question 2: A. busyB. picturesqueC. supportD. campusQuestion 3: A. orangeB. villageC. buffaloD. cabbage	
	ant
Question 4: A. beginB. womenC. harvestD. entertainmQuestion 5: A. policeB. coverC. collectD. combine	<u>C</u> 111
Question 5. A. ponce B. cover C. concet D. combine	
Part 4: . Choose the word that has the underlined part stressed differently from the others.	
Question 1 : A. harvest B. combine C. unload D. visit	
Question 2 : A. canal B. village C. cattle D. picturesqu	e
Question 3 : A. protect B. prevent C. improve D. gather	
Question 4 : A. holiday B. scenery C. pagoda D. factory	
Question 5: A. hospitableB. historicalC. traditionalD. enjoyable	
Part 5: Vocabulary	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber.	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber. A. unloading B. loading C. taking D. filling	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber. A. unloading B. loading C. taking D. filling Question 2: He often holes in his garden to plant trees.	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber. A. unloading B. loading C. taking D. filling Question 2: He often holes in his garden to plant trees. A. ploughs B. picks C. digs D. collects	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber. A. unloading B. loading C. taking D. filling Question 2: He often holes in his garden to plant trees. A. ploughs B. picks C. digs D. collects Question 3: My uncle hired extra workers to help at harvest	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber. A. unloading B. loading C. taking D. filling Question 2: He often holes in his garden to plant trees. A. ploughs B. picks C. digs D. collects Question 3: My uncle hired extra workers to help at harvest A. time B. point C. period D. season	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber. A. unloading B. loading C. taking D. filling Question 2: He often holes in his garden to plant trees. A. ploughs B. picks C. digs D. collects Question 3: My uncle hired extra workers to help at harvest A. time B. point C. period D. season Question 4: From the hilltop, we can see row after row of trees to the horizon.	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber. A. unloading B. loading C. taking D. filling Question 2: He often holes in his garden to plant trees. A. ploughs B. picks C. digs D. collects Question 3: My uncle hired extra workers to help at harvest A. time B. point C. period D. season Question 4: From the hilltop, we can see row after row of trees to the horizon. A. running B. expanding C. enlarging D. stretching	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber. A. unloading B. loading C. taking D. filling Question 2: He often holes in his garden to plant trees. A. ploughs B. picks C. digs D. collects Question 3: My uncle hired extra workers to help at harvest A. time B. point C. period D. season Question 4: From the hilltop, we can see row after row of trees to the horizon. A. running B. expanding C. enlarging D. stretching Question 5: People in my village grow rice in vast fields.	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber. A. unloading B. loading C. taking D. filling Question 2: He often holes in his garden to plant trees. A. ploughs B. picks C. digs D. collects Question 3: My uncle hired extra workers to help at harvest A. time B. point C. period D. season Question 4: From the hilltop, we can see row after row of trees to the horizon. A. running B. expanding C. enlarging D. stretching Question 5: People in my village grow rice in vast fields. A. corn B. wheat C. pad D. paddy	
Part 5: Vocabulary Question 1: The workers are a truck with timber. A. unloading B. loading C. taking D. filling Question 2: He often holes in his garden to plant trees. A. ploughs B. picks C. digs D. collects Question 3: My uncle hired extra workers to help at harvest A. time B. point C. period D. season Question 4: From the hilltop, we can see row after row of trees to the horizon. A. running B. expanding C. enlarging D. stretching Question 5: People in my village grow rice in vast fields.	

Question	2: The test was very			
	A. easy	B. easily		D. easier
Question	3 : People think English			
	A. difficult			
Question	4: My brother is a	boy. He cannot	play the game with y	ou.
	A. slow	B. slowest	C. more slowly	D. slowly
Question	5: My uncle is a good d	lriver. He always driv	ves	
	A. careful	B. more carefully	C. carefully	D. more careful
Dont 7. C	nokon languaga			
	poken language	for how bogutiful nice	taura	
Question	1: Nick is praising Mai			
	Nick: "What a nice pic Mai: "	ature you draw, iviai.		
		D. Cura	C No it ian't	D. Wall dans
Owastian	A. Thank you		C. No, it isn't	D. Well dolle
Question	2: Jane is wearing a new		_	
	Mary: "You really hav	e a nice dress, Jane.		
	Jane: ""		D. Not thing at all	
	A. I'm glad you think s	80	B. Not thing at all	
04	C. You're welcome		D. Yes, of course	
Question	3: Mike has just had a r			
	Nick: You look more h	iandsome in your nev	w snirt, Mike.	
	Mike: ""		D. M., 1.1	
	A. It is very cheap.		B. No problem	
	C. I like it a lot.		D. It's kind of you t	to say so.
Part 8: C	losest meaning			
	1: Means of transport in	n the city are faster th	nan those in the count	trvside.
C	A. quicker	B. slower	C. cheaper	D. noisier
Ouestion	2: Life in the countrysic		•	
	A. noisy	B. quiet	C. modern	D. dangerous
Ouestion	3: The Sahara is a vast	_		•
	A. small	B. picturesque	C. narrow	D. large
		1 1		\mathcal{E}
	Opposite meaning			
Question	1: Mr. Brown can do ga			
	A. faster	B. harder	C. well	D. worse
Question	2: Some people think co		_	_
	A. enjoyable	B. exciting	C. awful	D. tiring
Question	3: The air in the city is		_	_
	A. clean	B. hot	C. polluted	D. good
Part 10: 1				
Question	1: The test was more di	•		
	A. finish	B. difficultly	C. was	D. in
Question	2: Life <u>in</u> the countrysic			
	A. the	B. than	C. much	D. in
Question	3: It usually snows heav			.
	A. It	B. heavier	C. the	D. in
Question	3: City children often <u>u</u>			
	A. easier	B. in	C. use	D. do
Question	4: Many students in the			
	A. students	B. the	C. study	D. good

Part 11: Reading 1

I live in a small village in Ninh Binh. I love the __(1)__ peace and quiet of my village. The air is unpolluted, and the __(2)__ of life is slow. The people in my village are friendly and hospitable. They are always willing __(3)__ each other. We cultivate mainly rice and beans. We raise cows and buffaloes too. We can also enjoy nature in the nearby area. It is actually a national park, so the wildlife there can live and move about __(4)__. All these things make me love my village more, and I intend to live here my whole life.

Question 1: A. urban	B. rural	C. suburban	D. remote
Question 2: A. speed	B. step	C. pace	D. time
Question 3: A. helped	B. helping	C. help	D. to help
Question 4: A. safe	B. safety	C. safely	D. unsafe

Part 12: Reading 2

Besides its beauty, the countryside of Britain is well known for its many contrasts: its bare mountains and moorland, its lakes, rivers and woods, and its long, often wild coastline. National parks which are protected from development by the government have the most beautiful and picturesque scenery. British people often associate the countryside with farmland, open spaces like fields of wheat and barley, green fields enclosed by hedges or stone walls in which cows or sheep are raised. Most farmland is now owned by individual people or independent companies. However, the government has built a network of public footpaths across the farmland.

Many British people enjoy the peace and relaxation of life in the countryside where they can spend their free time walking, cycling, or going for a picnic or a pub lunch. In summer they can pick strawberries and other fruit in fruit farms. Nowadays, few rural people work on farms. Many of them commute to work in towns. Many others wish to live in the countryside so that they could have a better and healthier lifestyle.

Question 1 : The countryside of Britain i	s NOT famous for its
A. farmland	B. moorland
C. bare mountains	D. lakes, rivers, and woods
Question 2: Individual people or indepen	ndent companies own
A. some of the farmland in Britain	B. most farmland in Britain
C. footpaths across the farmland	D. a network of public footpaths
Question 3 : Many British people think the A. work in towns	he countryside goes with B. work on farms
C. peace and relaxation	D. public farmland
Question 4: The word "commute" in the A. go on foot C. go by bicycle	B. travel a long distance to get to work D. travel or move around an area
Part 13: Rewrite the sentences Question 1: Farmers often get up earlier People in the city	than people in the city.
Question 2: Nam often walks more slow	ly than I do.

Part 14: Write a paragraph

Write a paragraph (about 80) about the advantages of country life. The suggested ideas may help you.

 Friendly (beautiful sights, kind people) Peaceful (quite, safe) Very clean (fresh air, clean food) A good place to live
SPEAKING TOPIC 1: LIFE IN THE COUNTRYSIDE
1. Do you prefer country life or city life?
2. Do you think countryside is a good place for everyone to live?
3. In your opinion, do teennagers like living the countryside?
What do you dislike about country life?
4. What should you do to make the countryside better and better?

- A lot of advantages

ENGLISH 8

Unit 2: LIFE IN THE COUTRYSIDE

Part 1: Listen to a man talking about life in the country. Choose A, B, C, or D.				
Question 1: What does the man A. terrible	tnink about the seaso B. <mark>wonderful</mark>	ns in the countryside C. boring	D. bad	
Question 2: Where does he think city dwellers spend half their lives?				
A. indoors	B. outdoors	C. at school	D. at the market	
Question 3: What does the man love watching in the countryside?				
A. farmers	B. <mark>crops</mark>	C. animals	D. tractors	
Question 4: What does the man say about the seasonal food?				
A. bad	B. sweet	C. delicious	D. salty	
Part 2: Listen to a boy talking about his village. Choose the best answer A or B.				
Question 1: Nobody lives in an earthen house now.				
A. True	B. <mark>False</mark>			
Question 2: The village has electricity now.				
A. <mark>True</mark>	B. False			
Question 3: Horses are still the only means of transport in the village.				
A. True	B. False	Č		
Question 4: The children used to go a long way to school.				
A. True	B. False	1001.		
A. Huc	D. Paise			
Part 3: Pronunciation				
Question 1: A. activity	B. sick	C. think	D. city	
Question 2: A. busy	B. picturesque	C. support	D. camp <u>u</u> s	
Question 3: A. orange	B. village	C. buffalo	D. cabb <u>age</u>	
Question 4: A. begin	B. women	C. harvest	D. entertainment	
Question 5: A. police	B. cover	C. collect	D. combine	
Question 3. A. ponce	D. COYCI	C. C <u>o</u> ncet	D. Combine	

Part 4: Stress	_		
Question 1 : A. harvest	B. combine	C. unload	D. visit
Question 2: A. canal	B. village	C. cattle	D.
Question 3: A. protect	B. prevent	C. improve	D. gather
Question 3: A. protect Question 4: A. holiday	B. scenery	C. pagoda	D. factory
Question 5: A. hospitable	B historical	C traditional	D eniovable
Question 5. 11. Hospitable	B. mstoricar	C. traditional	D. enjoyable
Part 5: Vocabulary			
Question 1: The workers are	o truolz with tim	har	
Question 1: The workers are	D 1 1:	O 4-1-in -	D £11:
A. unloading	B. loading	C. taking	D. Hilling
Question 2: He often ho	oles in his garden to p	olant trees.	
A. ploughs	B. picks	C. digs	D. collects
A. unloading Question 2: He often ho A. ploughs Question 3: My uncle hired extra	workers to help at h	arvest	
A. HIII	D. DOHH.	C. DEHOU	LZ. SCASUII
Question 4: From the hilltop, we	can see row after rov	v of trees to	the horizon.
A. running	B. expanding	C. enlarging	D. stretching
Question 5 : People in my village	grow rice in vast	fields.	
Question 5: People in my village A. corn	B wheat	C pad	D <mark>naddy</mark>
71. 00111	D. Wilcut	C. pud	D. paddy
Part 6: Grammar			
Question 1: It is in the	city than it is in the co	ounty.	
A. noisily	B. more nois	ier C. noisier	D. noisv
Question 2: The test was very	We all can do	o it	,
A. easy	P aggily	C aggingt	D aggier
Ougstion 3: Deeple think English	b. cashy	C. Casiesi	D. Casici
Question 3: People think English		IIII.	D 1:00 1/1
A. difficult	B. more difficult	C. difficultly	D. more difficultly
Question 4 : My brother is a	boy. He cannot j	play the game with y	ou.
A. <mark>slow</mark>	B. slowest	C. more slowly	D. slowly
Question 5 : My uncle is a good of	driver. He always driv	/es	
Question 5: My uncle is a good of A. careful	B. more carefully	C. carefully	D. more careful
Part 7: Spoken language			
Question 1 : Nick is praising Mai			
Nick: "What a nice pio	cture you draw, Mai.'	,	
Mai: ""			
A. <mark>Thank you</mark>	B. Sure	C. No, it isn't	D. Well done
Question 2: Jane is wearing a new	w dress her mother be	· ·	
Mary: "You really hav		_	
Jane: "	• W 1110 • W1055, • W110.		
A. I'm glad you think	<mark>60</mark>	B. Not thing at all	
	<mark>80</mark>	_	
C. You're welcome	1 1 1 .	D. Yes, of course	
Question 3 : Mike has just had a			
Nick: You look more l	nandsome in your nev	w shirt, Mike.	
Mike: ""			
A. It is very cheap.		B. No problem	
C. I like it a lot.		D. It's kind of you t	o say so.
Part 8: Closest meaning			
Question 1 : Means of transport in			tryside.
A. <mark>quicker</mark>	B. slower	C. cheaper	D. noisier
Question 2 : Life in the countrysic	de is more <u>peaceful</u> the	han it is in the city.	

A. noisy	B. <mark>quiet</mark>	C. modern	D. dangerous
Question 3 : The Sahara is a <u>vast</u>			_
A. small	B. picturesque		D. <mark>large</mark>
	1 1		<u> </u>
Part 9: Opposite meaning	1 1 1 1 11 11	1 . 1 .1	
Question 1: Mr. Brown can do g			D
A. faster	B. harder	C. well	D. worse
Question 2: Some people think of			-
A. enjoyable	B. exciting		D. tiring
Question 3: The air in the city is			D 1
A. clean	B. hot	C. polluted	D. good
Part 10: Mistakes	.00		
Question 1 : The test <u>was</u> more <u>d</u>			
A. finish	B. difficultly	C. was	D. in
Question 2 : Life <u>in</u> the countrysi	_		•
A. the	B. than	C. much	D. in
Question 3 : <u>It</u> usually snows <u>hea</u>			
A. It	B. <mark>heavier</mark>	C. the	D. in
Question 3: City children often u	<u>ise</u> computer <u>easier</u> the		untryside <u>do</u> .
A. <mark>easier</mark>	B. in	C. use	D. do
Question 4: Many students in the countryside nowadays study very good.			
A. students	B. the	C. study	D. <mark>good</mark>
Part 11: Reading 1			
I live in a small village in N	Jinh Rinh I love the	(1) neace and au	uiet of my village
The air is unpolluted, and the			
and hospitable. They are always			
beans. We raise cows and buffal			
actually a national park, so the			•
things make me love my village			
Question 1: A. urban	B. <mark>rural</mark>	C. suburban	D. remote
Question 2: A. speed	B. step	C. pace	D. time
Question 3: A. helped	B. helping	C. help	D. to help
Question 4: A. safe	B. safety	C. safely	D. unsafe
Question 4. A. saic	D. Sarcty	C. salely	D. ulisaic
Part 12: Reading 2			
Besides its beauty, the cour	ntryside of Britain is	well known for its m	nany contrasts: its
hara mountains and maarland it	•		•

Besides its beauty, the countryside of Britain is well known for its many contrasts: its bare mountains and moorland, its lakes, rivers and woods, and its long, often wild coastline. National parks which are protected from development by the government have the most beautiful and picturesque scenery. British people often associate the countryside with farmland, open spaces like fields of wheat and barley, green fields enclosed by hedges or stone walls in which cows or sheep are raised. Most farmland is now owned by individual people or independent companies. However, the government has built a network of public footpaths across the farmland.

Many British people enjoy the peace and relaxation of life in the countryside where they can spend their free time walking, cycling, or going for a picnic or a pub lunch. In summer they can pick strawberries and other fruit in fruit farms. Nowadays, few rural people work on farms. Many of them commute to work in towns. Many others wish to live in the countryside so that they could have a better and healthier lifestyle.

Question 1: The countryside of Britain is **NOT** famous for its ...

A. <mark>farmland</mark> C. bare mountains	B. moorland D. lakes, rivers, and woods			
Question 2: Individual people or indepen				
A. some of the farmland in Britain C. footpaths across the farmland	B. most farmland in Britain			
Question 3: Many British people think tl	he countryside goes with .			
7 2 2	B. work on farms			
C. peace and relaxation	D. public farmland			
Question 4: The word "commute" in the	passage is closest in meaning to			
A. go on foot	B. travel a long distance to get to work			
C. go by bicycle	D. travel or move around an area			
Part 13: Rewrite the sentences Question 1: Farmers often get up earlier than people in the city. [People in the city				
Key: People in the city often get up later	than farmers.			
Question 2: Nam often walks more slow I often	ly than I do.			
Key: I often walk faster than Nam (does)	<mark>).</mark>			
Part 14: Write a paragraph Write a paragraph (about 80) about the may help you. - A lot of advantages - Friendly (beautiful sights, kind pe - Peaceful (quite, safe) - Very clean (fresh air, clean food) - A good place to live	advantages of country life. The suggested ideas ople)			
Listen 1: Listen 2:	APESCRIPT SPEAKING			
TOPIC 1: LIFE	IN THE COUNTRYSIDE			

Part 1: Introduction and interview

- 1. Do you prefer country life or city life?
- 2. Do you think countryside is a good place for everyone to live?

Part 2: Individual long turn

Talk about the countryside.

You should talk about:

- Why country life is peaceful
- Whycountryside is friendly
- Your oppinion about countrylife

Part 3: Two-way Discussion

- 1. What can people enjoy if they live in the countryside?
- 2. What should you do to make the countryside better and better?

Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động tự tải tài liệu khi cần!